




We founded Primis Investment (Suisse) SA in 2019 in Geneva, Switzerland to create a one­

stop independent provider of Wealth Management and Corporate Finance Services. The 

clients we serve are Ultra High and High Net Worth individuals and their families. 

Our base in Switzerland does indeed provide Primis with a strong and stringent regulatory 

framework for both independent wealth managers as well as the deposit banks we work 

with, in order to safeguard deposited assets over time and assure quality of service. In this 

respect, Primis is regulated as an Independent Wealth Management company with a 

licence delivered by the Swiss Financial Market Supervisory Authority (FINMA).

As a co-founder, Chairman - CEO of Primis, my top priority is to build a team of seasoned 

wealth management and corporate finance professionals that could embrace the values 

traditionally attributed to Swiss Financial Services. These are based on Trust, Independence 

and Discretion, a high level of Service and a drive to Perform. This team, which is based in 

Switzerland, is composed of experienced, internationally trained investment professionals 

allowing Primis to offer a true global reach. 

Prim is also benefits from a strong network of local and global professional relationships, 

which includes deposit banks, investment banks, lawyers and tax experts, hence allowing 

us to provide an all-round service to our clients in terms of Wealth Management, Corporate 

Finance and Estate Planning. 

At Prim is, we consider our clients as partners, and pass on any advantages we can negotiate 

with our banking relationships to them. Indeed, Primis does not receive any retrocessions 

from its depositary banks and is hence truly independent from them in the provision of its 

advisory and discretionary wealth management services. Pricing at Primis is transparent, 

without hidden costs, a structure that favours "best execution" practices for the services 

we provide. 

The Primis team, and myself personally, would be delighted to explore any opportunities 

to cooperate. In this respect, please do not hesitate to reach to us for any requests you 

would have. 

Yours sincerely, 

Wael El Zein 




















